
  

 

  
FTSE advises that the following announcement replaces the FTSE4Good Index Series Semi-Annual Review 
notice released on 06 June 2017. 
 

Felda Global Ventures (Malaysia, B8L1DR5) will no longer be an addition to the FTSE4Good Emerging 
Index, FTSE4Good ASEAN 5 Index and FTSE4Good Bursa Malaysia Index. 
 
West Japan Railway (Japan, 6957995) will no longer be deleted from the FTSE4Good Global Index and 

FTSE4Good Japan Index. All other details remain unchanged. 
 
A full amended version can be accessed via the link below. 

 

FTSE4Good Index Series  

Semi-Annual Review - Amendment 
 

12 June 2017 

FTSE announces the semi-annual changes to the FTSE4Good Index Series. All constituent changes will be 

applied after the close of business on Friday, 16 June 2017 and will be effective on Monday, 19 June 
2017. 
 

Constituent changes can be accessed via the attachment below: 
   
    

 FTSE4Good_June17_Review_Amendment.xls 
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